
 

 

 
Jill and Marie celebrated their birthdays with 
 us this month! We wish them  

both many happy returns       

 
 
 
Up and coming events 
Tuesday 3rd December 2024 – Aime the singer 
Monday 9th December 2024 – Peasmarsh Lunch Club at Flackley Ash Hotel 
Saturday 14th December 2024 – Ladies choir 
Wednesday 18th December 2024 – Jempsons 
Friday 20th December 2024 – Family & Friends Christmas Party 
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Please refrain 
from visiting 

if you have 
any symptoms 
of Noro virus, 

Flu, or 
COVID-19 

Activities 

Although November has been fairly cold we have found 
warmth in some fun and 
entertaining activities.  

At the beginning of November we 
were visteted by the Pett Slip 
Buoys – an evening of Sea 
Shanty’s enjoyed by all. 

We celebrated Guy Fawkes night 
with a small display of fireworks, 

sparklers and hot chocolate! It was 
wonderful to have all of our 

residents outside to watch with 
family and friends. 

Some 
residents have enjoyed being creative 
and getting ready for Christmas with 

some festive creations. 

 

We have also visited Hastings 
Shoppping centre this month which 
residnets really enojoyed. 

 

Meet the team! 

 

 

 

 

This month we are 
meeting Deb who 

has 27 years 
experience as a 

carer. 

During her spare 
time Deb enjoys 

crafting, gardening 
and refurbishing her 

little house in the 
South West of 

France 

Bonjour Deb! 


